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High Court's Recent Term Leaves Employers Sitting Pretty

News

7.02.14


The July 2, 2014 Law360 article "High Court's Recent Term Leaves Employers Sitting Pretty" quoted

Rich Meneghello, partner in Portland office.

Both workers and employers picked up big wins during the U.S. Supreme Court's recently

completed session, but overall, employers had the better high court term, not only prevailing in key

cases but also setting the stage for what could be even more gains in the future.

“It wasn't exactly a clean sweep, but we certainly got more wins than losses,” said Rich. “These

aren't just wins for today. The seeds have been planted for potential big gains for management in

years to come.”

Click here to read the full article.
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